
  

Charlottesville Redevelopment & Housing Authority 
500 South First Street 

Charlottesville, VA 22902 
TTY/ Telephone: 711 / 434-326-4672 

  Revised/ Posted 8/30/2024/TMB. 

 

Notice to the Public 

CLOSING OF ALL PUBLIC HOUSING WAITLISTS 
 

Charlottesville Redevelopment and Housing Authority (CRHA) announces the closing date for 
the Public Housing Program’s Waitlist on October 1, 2024, at 4:30 pm. This announcement 
covers the closing of ALL bedroom sizes for ALL Public Housing properties.  

 

ALL PUBLIC HOUSING SITE WAITING LIST ARE CLOSED 
 

South First Street, Westhaven, Michie Drive, 6th St. SE, Riverside, Madison, 
Scattered Sites 

 

CRHA will not accept any applications online or in person for any Public Housing site after 
October 1, 2024, at 4:30 pm. We will notify the public when we reopen the list. 

If you require special accommodations, please contact the Section 504 Coordinator (TerAna M 
Banks) at 434-962-4322 or (TTY/TDD 711) or email at banksterana@cvillerha.com. 

 

 

John Sales 
Executive Director 
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